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My dear students of NSU, 

I hope you are all safe and doing well along with you family members. 

The Pandemic caused by Covid-19 has thrown us in an unprecedented situation in 

human history. This unprecedented situation requires unprecedented and innovative response 

at the individual, community, national and global levels.  At the national level, our Prime 

Minister himself is leading the fight against the Pandemic. The Government, under his 

leadership, is doing all that is possible to contain it. As responsible citizens we have to play 

our part at the community and individual level by ensuring that the guidelines and advisories 

issued by the Government and local Authorities are fully adhered to. 

As a member of the premier National Institute, we have to fulfill the added 

responsibility of leading the community wherever we are and set an example for others to 

follow. Let us join hands and work together with a positive resolve. Let us show the world 

that our spirit cannot be undermined by fear or panic. Let us spread the message that human 

ingenuity will win at the end and life will be back to normal sooner than later. One of the 

practical ways to demonstrate this resolve is to be creative, productive and helpful.  

As we all are working from home, I would urge you to use this time to remain in 

touch with your teachers and follow the instructions given by them. All of them are working 

hard and sending you lessons and reading materials so that you remain productive and your 

theory classes continue virtually through various platforms on Internet. The objective is to get 

your theory courses completed during this period as much as possible so that there is no loss 

of time when we meet next at the campus. I am personally interacting with the faculty along 

with the Dean on daily basis and monitoring the progress. The faculty is apprising me about 

the response and level of interest of individual students, in particular, the progress in their 

learning and completion of assignments etc. on daily basis.  

We are doing everything possible to help you in continued learning and I am 

confident you will do your bit to make it a success. Together we can ensure that your learning 

does not stop and our academic calendar does not go out of control. Your responses, 

interaction and level of interest during these virtual classes would certainly leave an 

impression on the faculty and they would take it as a measure of your standing and 

commitment. 

I have no doubt in my mind that you will rise to the occasion and help us in helping 

you to realize the objective of continued learning undeterred by the prevailing situation. 

Together we would be victorious and make our nation feel proud. 

 



 

 

 

In case of any difficulty or for any clarification you can write to me 

(rcmishra.vc.nsu@gmail.com) or Dean or Registrar.  

In between the assignments, readings and virtual classes, whenever you get time, I 

would urge you to spend time in bonding with your family and help them in doing the daily 

chores. 

Stay at home and follow all the precautions and guidelines issued by the Ministry of 

Health, Govt. of India and the Local Authorities to combat Covid-19. 

Stay home, stay safe and stay healthy. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

(R.C. Mishra, IAS Retd.) 

Vice-Chancellor 

National Sports University 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


